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Pierce, Sarah

From: Gregory Becker <gbecker@bentonutilities.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 4:28 PM
To: Pierce, Sarah
Cc: Ramsey, David; Tom Johnson; Angela Freeman; Carl Counts Jr.
Subject: Benton Utilities - Permit Number: AR0036498 -September 2021 DMR Correction

Ms. Pierce, 
 
A correction was made to the Nitrogen, ammonia total [as N] monthly average concentration on the September 2021 
DMR for Benton Utilities (Permit Number: AR0036498). 
 
The initial value entered was <0.5 mg/l.  
 
Corrected value entered is <0.05 mg/l. 
 
The permit limit is <= 1.5 mg/l Monthly Avg. (May – October).  
 
Neither the initial nor corrected values were in violation of the NPDES permit. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregory Becker 
Wastewater Treatment  
Benton Utilities 
616 West Hazel  
Benton, AR 72015 
Phone:  501-776-5982  
Cell: 479-459-8560 
gbecker@bentonutilities.com 
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